
 

 

 

16th September 2021 
 
Photographs 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I’m excited to be writing to you to inform you that our school photos will be taking place on the 
following dates: 
 

➢ Monday 20th September 2021 for Year 7, 9 and 11 
➢ Tuesday 23rd November 2021 for Year 8 and 10 

 
Tempest Photography will be taking the photographs.  They have over 80 years experience of 
specialising in traditional school portraits. You will have the opportunity to purchase these 
portraits if you would like to, but there is no obligation. 
 
Please ensure your child is dressed in full school uniform.  Students should not be wearing 
trainers, jewellery or have any facial piercings. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

E.Phelan  
 
Mrs E Phelan 
Assistant Principal  


